
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello! My name is Janine Christensen and I am thrilled to be your teacher this year! I 

cannot wait to meet you all. Let us begin a new adventure together as you learn and 

accomplish great things. I have very high expectations and I know that with hard work, 

effort, and willingness, you can ALL be successful. I am glad to be in your corner this 

year and help you on your journey to greatness. 

For me, teaching sixth grade has been a blast. I taught in Grantsville for four years, 

Stansbury Park for three years and have been at Scholar Academy since 2015. I have 

never been so proud to be a part of a learning community before Scholar! “Achieving 

excellence together!” It is critical that you all have a supportive team working with you 

all year long, so I like to stay in close communication with you and your family. Please 

make sure you are familiar with the class website, as you will find many, many useful 

resources for you and your family to use. 


